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As a manufacturer of electronic products, ehb electronics gmbh is a so-called "downstream user" in 
the sense of REACH. You purchase exclusively non-chemical products (articles) from us. In addition, 
no substance is to be released from the articles you purchase under normal and reasonably 
foreseeable conditions of use. Therefore, ehb electronics gmbh is in principle subject neither to the 
obligation to register nor to the obligation to prepare safety data sheets.  

ehb electronics gmbh fully complies with the obligations of a "downstream user" and will inform 
immediately according to REACH Art. 33, if ingredients of our products (from a content of > 0.1 %) 
are classified by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) as being of very high concern. As things 
stand today, however, we do not expect this to happen.  

Irrespective of this, we are intensively monitoring the implementation of REACH at our suppliers in 
our own interest and to ensure a high level of product safety for our customers. So far, we have no 
indications of any effects of the REACH regulation on our products or production processes. 

This declaration is made for the substances on the list of substances of very high concern for 
authorisation published by ECHA, as of 2025-01-15, published in accordance with Article 59(10) of 
the EU REACH Regulation. 
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Langenhagen, 15.01.2025 _________________________ 
  Bernd Reinmold 
  (General Manager) 
 


